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HB 4124 

Relating to campaign finance 
 

HB 4124 establishes the 17-member Task Force on Political Campaign Contribution Limits 

charged with studying the implementation and effectiveness of political contribution 

limits across the United States and making recommendations on how to best establish 

effective political contribution limits in Oregon. The Task Force is required to report its 

findings and recommendations to the Legislature by September 15th, 2020. The Task 

Force sunsets on July 2nd, 2021. 

 

In addition, the bill stipulates operative dates for provisions set forth in chapter 3, Oregon 

Laws 2007 [Ballot Measure 47 (2006)]. The bill directs the Secretary of State to adopt 

rules necessary to enable implementation Ballot Measure 47.  

 

The fiscal impact of this bill is anticipated to be minimal. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 4124 be reported out do pass. 
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